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From:                              Firth, Daniel, Env. Health
Sent:                               Tuesday, December 16, 2008 7:09 AM
To:                                   David Siegel
Cc:                                   Drogos, Donna, Env. Health; Wickham, Jerry, Env. 
Health
Subject:                          RE: 4800 Coliseum Way

 
Good morning,
 
We have reviewed this case and will contact the Regional Board for further information. I hope to have a 
response to you in the next couple of weeks. With the holiday season it may take a little longer than I 
would normally expect.
 
Thanks,
 
Dan
 
Dan Firth
Alameda County Environmental Health
510-567-6746
 

From: David Siegel [mailto:dave@eras.biz]  
Sent: Wednesday, December 10, 2008 1:05 PM 
To: Firth, Daniel, Env. Health 
Subject: 4800 Coliseum Way
 
Thanks for discussing this with me and here is a forward of the e-mail regarding this site with some of the 
latest documents.
 
I look forward to discussing this with you further.  Please contact me if you have any questions or if you 
require additional information.
 

From: David Siegel [mailto:dave@eras.biz]  
Sent: Tuesday, December 09, 2008 2:09 PM 
To: 'mcassa@waterboards.ca.gov' 
Subject: 
 
Hi Mary Rose, thanks for discussing this with me.  When I spoke with you on April 4, 2008, you suggested 
that I ask Jerry for a “site review meeting” and you would attend so that you could also hear their side of 
the story.
 
Anyway, I will take your advice and discuss this with Dan Firth as well.
 
I have included 1) the text of my presentation at the last meeting on March 6, 2008, 2) a summary letter 
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after the meeting and 3) the most recent letter from Alameda County.  I also included the first letter, dated 
September 26, 2007 I received after this issue came to my attention.
 
The document of the entire presentation for the meeting is over 40 MB because it contains photographs of 
ponds of oil at the up-gradient site, maps showing the groundwater flow direction and maps showing soil 
and groundwater data.
 
Thanks for taking a quick look at this and please contact me if you have any questions.
 
Best regards, Dave
 
David Siegel
ERAS Environmental, Inc.
1533 B Street
Hayward, CA 94541
510.247.9885 X304
510.886.5399 fax
dave@eras.biz
www.eras.biz 
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